
 
 

April 28, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                        The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                                                    Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                                         Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                                                 Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Highway 40 Trail Connection project in Granby, Colorado in 

fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Granby, located at 63331 US-40, 

Granby, CO 80446. The Town of Granby is a Statutory Town in Grand County, Colorado,  

The funding would be used to complete the Highway 40 Trail Connection project, a shared use 

pedestrian trail that would connect a number of neighborhoods, parks, other trails, retail 

shopping, and the only grocery store in the community.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 
 

Joe Neguse 

Member of Congress 

 

 


